
 

 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
A good week back at school with learning continuing under the new lockdown.  I have spoken to the children and they are 
keen to get involved with Children in Need activities on Friday next week.  The plan is for a non-uniform day, a break time 
disco and sweets.  We agreed that children should make a donation of at least £1 to go to the charity appeal; ideally from 
their own pocket money (as they are the ones having fun!) 
 
Staff and I have reviewed our Covid Secure routines and children will see staff wearing visors for more of the time in 
lessons and group work. 

After School Clubs Under the new lockdown schools’ guidance we cannot run afterschool sport unless it is part of 
childcare.  This has meant that tennis and karate (run by external coaches) cannot take place and football club cannot 
start until further notice.  Springfield before and after school care is continuing; following the guidance. 
Sport and music lessons during the school day are continuing. 

Covid secure: Please take care to maintain a social distance at the beginning and end of the school day.  Should anyone 
in your family have symptoms or a positive test during the break please update Marwood School 
admin@marwood.devon.sch.uk I will inform you if any changes become necessary. 

Christmas events Even when the lockdown ends we will not be able to invite parents onto our site to enjoy a nativity and 
carols.  We are hoping to share presentations via Teams with parents invited to watch live or view a recording later.  More 
details in the next few weeks.  The MSA are also planning to run the Christmas hamper raffle with tickets going home and 
donations being quarantined for three days.  

MSA – The Amazon wish list is proving a great success and I wish to thank Gen Hickson for setting it up and everyone who 

has made a purchase for the school. https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2SXIMYK6PJVA5?ref_=wl_share 

School tours for new parents cannot take place during lockdown.  If you know of someone who is looking for a place for 
their child to start at Marwood in September 2021 please ask them to email the school office; and we will set up a Teams 
conversation.  admin@marwood.devon.sch.uk  

.  
 

adobson@marwood.devon.sch.uk clethaby@marwood.devon.sch.uk  

SENDCo – Tuesday only 

sgriffin@marwood.devon.sch.uk   

Class 1 - Mon / Tues / Wed 

gmay@marwood.devon.sch.uk  

Class 1- Thurs / Fri 

lhume@marwood.devon.sch.uk   

Class 2 - Monday to Friday 

nmannell@marwood.devon.sch.uk  

Class 3 - Tuesday to Friday 

rpolak@marwood.devon.sch.uk   

Class 4 - Mon / Tues 

vcohen@marwood.devon.sch.uk  

Class 4 - Wed / Thurs / Fri 
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Marwood Menu 
 WEEK BEGINNING  

09/11/2020 

 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 
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Pork Meatballs 
in Tomato 

Sauce  

Pepperoni 
Pizza 

Roast 
Chicken and 
Stuffing with 

Gravy 

Cooked 
Breakfast 
Brunch 

 

Fish Fingers 
and Chips 
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Cauliflower 
and Broccoli 
Cheesy Bake 

Cheese and 
Tomato 
Pizza 

Veggie 
Roast and 

Gravy 

Veggie 
Brunch 

Quorn 
Nuggets and 

Chips 
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 Jacket Potato 

Beans and 
Cheese 

Jacket 
Potato 

Beans and 
Cheese 

Jacket 
Potato 

Beans and 
Cheese 

Jacket 
Potato 

Beans and 
Cheese  

Jacket 
Potato 

Beans and 
Cheese  
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Farmhouse 
veg and pasta 

Potatoes and 
beans or 

sweetcorn 

Roast 
potatoes, 

cabbage and 
carrots 

Baked 
beans, 

tomatoes 
and 

mushrooms 

Peas 

 

 

 


